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Dear Ms. Pashollari,

i am pleased to inform you that at its Sixty-eighth executive session held on 2 October 2019, the
Trade and Development Board approved the application of World Assembly of Youth, for observer status
with UNCTAD and agreed to its classification in the general category under the provisions of paragraph 12
(a) of Board decision 43 (VII). WAY will be able to be represented and to participate in the Trade and
Development Board meetings and in the public intergovernmental meetings organized by UNCTAD.

Your organization will be included in the secretariat's mailing list to receive notifications
" concerning sessions of the Trade and Development Board. The Documents Management Section in the
Division of Conference Management of the United Nations Office at Geneva has been asked to add your
organization to its mailing list and to send you in the future a copy in Spanish of all general documents
issued for sessions of the Board and its subsidiary organs.

We look forward to continued collaboration between UNCTAD and your organization on
matters of common concern. I

Yours sincerely,

Arlette Verploegh
Chief, Communications and External Relations
Office of the Secretarv General of UNCTAD
United Nations Conference on Trade and Development

Ms. Ediola Pashollari
Secretary-General
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